4. BOARD MEMBERS' INFORMATION EXCHANGE

Board members discussed the following issues:

- 1. The possibility of the Board having a stall at next year's Burwood Community Fair to promote its role and activities and to acknowledge the support the Board provides to the fair. The Community Board Principal Adviser agreed to convey this suggestion to the Community Engagement Team.
- 2. The need for the list of Board committees and working parties to be reviewed and updated where necessary. Staff noted that a report would be presented to a future meeting to address this.
- 3. Concerns about the activities of two licensed premises in the Burwood-Pegasus community. The Community Board Principal Adviser agreed to raise these concerns with the relevant Council staff.
- 4. The great success of Neighbourhood Week. The Board suggested that in 2006 the Board nominate a member to attend each event in the community.



